
CERTIFICATE 
 
July 8 2014 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to certify that I have proofread and edited the article “How to achieve 
the best possible bowel preparation for colonoscopy” by Dr. Parra Blanco and 
others.  I made modifications to the text in terms of correcting grammar and 
adapting the text to a more appropriate style of written expression for an English-
language publication.  These modifications were made to the text without 
modifying the professional content.  
 
I have worked in translation and proofreading for over ten years and before that I 
taught English in Chile for fifteen years, mostly with advanced learners.   My 
translation and proofreading work is almost exclusively with academics and 
researchers that are seeking to publish in English-language journals. My work 
covers a wide variety of scientific and technical fields, including medicine, 
biochemistry, agriculture, physics and oceanography.  
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me through my work 
email at english.edit@yahoo.com  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
George Montgomery 
Santiago, Chile 
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